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Nicholes S. Sexton
789 Cherokee
Roseburg, Oregon 97471

Reference: Application S-87061, Permit S-54494 — Transfer T-11368

Regarding Application S-87061, Permit S-54494, the assignment from Jon Gambill to Nicholes
Sexton has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

The Departments records will now show Nicholes Sexton as the permit holder of record.

Regarding Transfer T-11368, the partial assignment from Jon Gambill to Nicholes Sexton has
been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

The Departments records will now show Nicholes Sexton, Dennis and Luella Zuver, Dave and
Carol Zientara, Thomas J. Lindbloom, Roger and Deborah Bothwell, and Paul and Terry Bentley
as the receiving landowners.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
111684 covering the recording fees is also enclosed.

Please review the permit to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained in the permit.
These conditions and timelines will have to be met before a Certificate of Water Right can be
issued.
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Jerry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst
Water Right Services Division

Enclosure: Receipt 111684

cc: Watermaster 15
Dennis and Luella Zuver
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